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Midnight in the Garden of Good and Evil
Traces the unlikely victory of the Milwaukee
Braves against a Yankees team that had won
the World Series seven times in the previous
decade, citing the contributions of such
individuals as Hank Aaron, Eddie Mathews and
Warren Spahn while exploring how the team
reflected period American values. 30,000
first printing.

AFTRA.
Looking for a funny journal? This is the
perfect gift for you.

The Olympic Textbook of Medicine in
Sport
"This Blank College Ruled Notebook is for
writing, doodling, sketching, memos, notes
and more! write stories about life, friends,
family, school life, extracurricular
activities. Use this book as a personal
journal or diary. Size: 6' x 9', Interior
style: College Ruled Lines, Cover: Soft,
Number Of Pages: 120 (60 sheets) Paper Color:
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Bruce Weber's Inside Baseball, 1986
As technology becomes an ever-more prevalent
part of everyday life, and population-based
physical activity programs seek new ways to
increase life-long engagement with physical
activity, these two ideas have become
increasingly linked. This Special Issue
attempts to offer a thorough and critical
examination of emerging technologies in
physical activity and health promotion,
considering technological interventions in
different contexts (communities, clinics,
schools, homes, etc.) among various
populations, exploring the challenges of
integrating technology into physical activity
promotion, and offering solutions for its
implementation. This Special Issue aims to
take a broadly positive stance toward
interactive technology initiatives and, while
discussing some negative implications of an
increased use of technology, offers practical
recommendations for promoting physical
activity through various emerging
technologies, including, but not limited to:
Active video games (exergaming); social
media; mobile device apps; health wearables;
mobile games, augmented reality games, global
positioning and geographic information
systems; and virtual reality. Offering a
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promotion, this Special Issue will provide
useful suggestions and practical implications
for researchers, practitioners, and educators
in the fields of public health, kinesiology,
physical activity and health, and healthcare.

Busy Raising Ballers
Shots rang out in Savannah's grandest mansion
in the misty,early morning hours of May 2,
1981. Was it murder or self-defense? For
nearly a decade, the shooting and its
aftermath reverberated throughout this
hauntingly beautiful city of moss-hung oaks
and shaded squares. John Berendt's sharply
observed, suspenseful, and witty narrative
reads like a thoroughly engrossing novel, and
yet it is a work of nonfiction. Berendt
skillfully interweaves a hugely entertaining
first-person account of life in this isolated
remnant of the Old South with the
unpredictable twists and turns of a landmark
murder case. It is a spellbinding story
peopled by a gallery of remarkable
characters: the well-bred society ladies of
the Married Woman's Card Club; the turbulent
young redneck gigolo; the hapless recluse who
owns a bottle of poison so powerful it could
kill every man, woman, and child in Savannah;
the aging and profane Southern belle who is
the "soul of pampered self-absorption"; the
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sweet-talking, piano-playing con artist;
young blacks dancing the minuet at the black
debutante ball; and Minerva, the voodoo
priestess who works her magic in the
graveyard at midnight. These and other
Savannahians act as a Greek chorus, with
Berendt revealing the alliances, hostilities,
and intrigues that thrive in a town where
everyone knows everyone else. Midnight in the
Garden of Good and Evil is a sublime and
seductive reading experience. Brilliantly
conceived and masterfully written, this
enormously engaging portrait of a most
beguiling Southern city has become a modern
classic.

Super Pumped
Backed by billions in venture capital dollars
and led by Travis Kalanick, a brash and
ambitious founder, Uber promised to
revolutionize the way we move people and
goods through the world. But in June 2017,
Uber's hard-charging CEO was ousted in a
boardroom coup that capped a brutal year for
the transportation giant. What followed would
become a corporate cautionary tale about the
perils of startup culture and a vivid example
of how blind worship of startup founders can
go wildly wrong. Based on hundreds of
interviews with current and former Uber
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Pumped presents a tale of
the startup's dramatic rise and fall in an
era of rapid upheaval in Silicon Valley

Busy Raising Ballers Baseball Mandala
Coloring Book
If you are a baseball fan, then coaching
youth baseball is one the most enjoyable and
rewarding activities you’ll experience. But
what if you’ve never coached before? Or you
haven’t played the game in a while and have
forgot some key points to the sport? No
worries! Coaching Baseball for Dummies guides
you through the rules of the game, explaining
all the essential skills and the best ways to
teach them to your players. Covering
different age groups and great practice
routines, this guide is all you need to have
a fun-filled season. You’ll discover how to:
Fulfill the role of being a coach and parent
Develop a coaching philosophy Understand how
your league works Evaluate your team Teach
your players fundamentals Understand all
kinds of children Create your practice plan
Prepare for game day Overcome challenges and
problems This plain-English guide also shows
you how to run all kinds of drills, from
hitting and pitching to fielding and base
running. And when your team is tense or low
on morale, it shows you how to relax your
players and keep them focused on the game.
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a memorable one. Coaching
Baseball for Dummies shows you how much fun
it can be to train kids to be athletes, have
good sportsmanship, and work together as a
team.

Molly and the Giant
A thorough survey of the origins and
development of the major distinct American
commercial entertainments that emerged
between over the course of the 19th century
and into the 20th, including P.T. Barnum_s
American Museum, freak show, and circus, as
well as blackface minstrelry, Buffalo Bill_s
Wild West Show, and vaudeville.

Bushville Wins!
Exactly one hundred years before the Brooklyn
Dodgers won the 1955 World Series, the
Brooklyn Excelsiors were playing on the same
grounds where the Dodgers would begin their
long history. Brooklyn and its teams played a
prominent role in the early history of the
game and reigned as champions of baseball’s
first organized league through most of the
1860s. The early years of organized baseball
(1855–1884) in Brooklyn when it was the
center of the baseball universe is the focus
of this book. In addition to discussing the
early clubs and players, this work examines
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a professional spectator sport. It also
reveals much about the social norms, gender
and race relations, and the role of the media
in the early game and covers the many firsts
that are attributed to early Brooklyn teams,
such as having the first paid player, tragic
hero and curveball pitcher, and being the
first team to take road trips, play in
enclosed ball parks and charge admission.
Notably, they were heralded by the most famed
sports journalist of the nineteenth century.

The Wrong Mr. Darcy
Sketchbook
Unleash your creativity with this soft cover
lined notebook featuring beautiful cobalt
blue watercolor cover artOur notebooks
feature wraparound artwork with an anti-scuff
laminate cover. Inside, there is room for
writing notes, stories, and ideas. It can be
used as a notebook, journal, diary, or
composition book. This paperback notebook is
6" x 9" (letter size) and has 100 wide ruled
pages (50 sheets). High quality paper means
minimal show-through even when you use heavy
ink! Available separately in lined, bullet
dot grid, and unlined versions.Perfect gift
idea for kids, girls, boys, teens, tweens,
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Visual Perception and Action in Sport
The Instructor
Discusses the visual aspects of sports and
explains how players mentally shape and react
to what they see

Busy Raising Ballers Baseball And
Basketball Mandala Coloring Book
The fully revised and updated version of this
classic text examines the link between three
key obsessions of the 21st century: the
media, sport and popular culture. Gathering
new material from around the 2007 Rugby World
Cup, the Beijing Olympics and the rise of new
sports stars such as boxing's Amir Khan and
cycling's Victoria Pendleton, the authors
explore a wide range of sports, as well as
issues including nationalism, gender, race,
political economy and the changing patterns
of media sport consumption.For those
interested in media and sport the second
edition combines new and original material
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examines the way in which
the media has increasingly come to dominate
how sport is played, organized and thought
about in society. It traces the historical
evolution of the relationship between sport
and the media and examines the complex
business relationships that have grown up
around television, sponsors and sport.Covers
the following topics: the history of media in
sport; television, sport and sponsorship; why
sport matters to television; sports stars;
sports journalism; fans and the audience;
sport in the digital media economy.

Havin' a Ball
The Wrong Mr. Darcy is a charming,
multicultural, Pride and Prejudice-inspired
romantic comedy from celebrity Evelyn Lozada
and Holly Lorincz

Busy Raising Ballers Baseball And
Softball Mandala Coloring Book
MaddoxThe reason I rarely go home is three
simple words: I'm a liar.When the pressure to
marry my childhood sweetheart became too
much, I told her I was gay and then fled to
New York like my ass was on fire.Now, five
years later and after a drunken encounter, I
find myself invited to her wedding. And I
have to bring my boyfriend--the boyfriend who
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I am. Meeting
be my boyfriend for the weekend makes me
question everything about myself.DamonWhen my
sister asks me to pretend to be some straight
guy's boyfriend, my automatic response is to
say no. It's because of guys like him people
don't believe me when I tell them I'm gay.But
Maddox has something I need.After an injury
that cost me my baseball career, I'm trying
to leave my playing days behind and focus on
being the best sports agent I can be. Fortyeight hours with my sister's best friend in
exchange for a meeting with a possible
client. I can do this.I just wish he wasn't
so hot. Or that he didn't kiss like he means
it.Wait why is the straight guy kissing
me?*Fake Out is a full-length MM novel with a
HEA/HFN and no cliffhanger.*

Coaching Basketball For Dummies
You Know You're a Mom
Funny mandalas coloring book gift for your
lovely family 8.5"x11" 100 pages with 50
Unique Mandalas Fun, easy, and relaxing
coloring pages Great gift ideas for family
and friends on any occasion. Order today!

Busy Raising Ballers Baseball And
Volleyball Mandala Coloring Book
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Funny mandalas coloring book gift for your
Mandala
Coloring Book
lovely family 8.5"x11" 100 pages with 50
Unique Mandalas Fun, easy, and relaxing
coloring pages Great gift ideas for family
and friends on any occasion. Order today!

The Genesis of Mass Culture
Funny mandalas coloring book gift for your
lovely family 8.5"x11" 100 pages with 50
Unique Mandalas Fun, easy, and relaxing
coloring pages Great gift ideas for family
and friends on any occasion. Order today!

Notebook
Packed with drills and tips for practice and
game days The fun and easy way(r) to kickstart your soccer coaching skills
Volunteering as a youth soccer coach can be a
great experience, both for you and your
squad. But what if you've never coached
before? Don't worry! This friendly guide
explains soccer rules, shows you how to
approach coaching, and gives you practical
pointers on improving your team's soccer
skills and encouraging good sportsmanship.
Discover how to Understand soccer rules
Develop a coaching philosophy Teach soccer
fundamentals Run great practices Lead your
team during a game Communicate effectively
with parents
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Long Before the Dodgers
Pocket-sized and portable, the Manual of
Traumatic Brain Injury Management provides
relevant clinical information in a succinct,
readily accessible format. Expert authors
drawn from the fields of rehabilitation
medicine, neurology, neurosurgery,
neurophysiology, physical and occupational
therapy, and related areas cover the range of
TBI, from concussion to severe injury.
Organized to be consistent with the way TBI
is managed, the book is divided into six
sections and flows from initial injury
through community living post-TBI, allowing
clinicians to key in on specific topics
quickly. Manual of Traumatic Brain Injury
Management delivers the information you need
to successfully manage the full spectrum of
issues, medical complications, sequelae, and
rehabilitation needs of patients who have
sustained any level of brain injury. Features
of Manual of Traumatic Brain Injury
Management Include: Concise yet
comprehensive: covers all aspects of TBI and
its management A clinically-oriented,
practical "how-to" manual, designed for rapid
access to key information Organized to be
consistent with the way TBI is managed
Includes dedicated chapters on TBI in
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Typographical Journal
Manual of Traumatic Brain Injury
Management
Are you or someone you love thinking about
adoption? Are you looking forward to meeting
and falling in love with your newest family
member? This amazing journal will help keep
track of the memories, the love, and the hope
as you progress through the process. Create a
lasting keepsake to pass down when the time
is right. This custom interior includes pages
to track the family tree, the Mother and
Father's history, and most importantly, the
newest little family member's life and the
magic of adoption! Available in blue, pink,
or grey interior with custom pages to
celebrate the newest little baby boy or
little baby girl in your life! Our notebooks
feature great covers with a wraparound
design. This adoption journal features 120
custom pages (60 sheets) and measures 8.5 X
11 inches, perfect for creating a lasting
family heirloom! See our brand page by
clicking on the author name for more great
options, covers, sizes, and styles including
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word search
puzzle
books, baby journals,
graph paper, music sheets, guitar sheets,
travel journals, prayer journals, cookbooks,
recipe books, wine tasting journals, diaries,
unlined (blank) books, and so much more!.
Perfect gift for anyone or any special
occasion including: Mom Dad Brother Sister
Grandmother Granddaughter Mother's Day
Father's Day Birthdays Graduation Travel
Planning Baby Shower Wedding Planning Or Any
Holiday!

Coaching Baseball For Dummies
How to design a world in which we rely less
on stuff, and more on people. We're filling
up the world with technology and devices, but
we've lost sight of an important question:
What is this stuff for? What value does it
add to our lives? So asks author John
Thackara in his new book, In the Bubble:
Designing for a Complex World. These are
tough questions for the pushers of technology
to answer. Our economic system is centered on
technology, so it would be no small matter if
"tech" ceased to be an end-in-itself in our
daily lives. Technology is not going to go
away, but the time to discuss the end it will
serve is before we deploy it, not after. We
need to ask what purpose will be served by
the broadband communications, smart
materials, wearable computing, and connected
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ask what impact all this
stuff will have on our daily lives. Who will
look after it, and how? In the Bubble is
about a world based less on stuff and more on
people. Thackara describes a transformation
that is taking place now—not in a remote
science fiction future; it's not about, as he
puts it, "the schlock of the new" but about
radical innovation already emerging in daily
life. We are regaining respect for what
people can do that technology can't. In the
Bubble describes services designed to help
people carry out daily activities in new
ways. Many of these services involve
technology—ranging from body implants to widebodied jets. But objects and systems play a
supporting role in a people-centered world.
The design focus is on services, not things.
And new principles—above all,
lightness—inform the way these services are
designed and used. At the heart of In the
Bubble is a belief, informed by a wealth of
real-world examples, that ethics and
responsibility can inform design decisions
without impeding social and technical
innovation.

The Sporting News
For every woman who has posted 800 pictures
of her baby on Instagram. One day that little
plus sign appears on the stick, and you
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Bookto be a mom! Whether
forever—you’re
you’re still in the days of 2am feedings and
loads of dirty diapers, or you’ve made it to
that bittersweet moment of their college
graduation, this book will make you laugh out
loud with its insightful and funny
observations about motherhood. From the days
when you read every parenting book ever
written—while your husband plays golf—to the
hours you spent polishing up your adult
child’s resume, parenting is a roller
coaster. Harry H. Harrison Jr. makes it just
a little easier with his trademark humor and
truisms as you learn that your job as a mom
is the most important one you’ll ever have.

The Economist
It's a calendar, a planner, and so much more.
Combining organizational finesse with zesty
Boynton illustrations, "Mom's Family Desk
Planner" goes everywhere and anywhere Mom
does. And now this planner runs a full 16
months, beginning boldly when school starts
in September 2008, and ending gracefully on
New Year's Eve 2009. On the lefthand side of
each spread is an emissary from the Boynton
menagerie to brighten your week (a cat, a
rhino, a penguin, the obligatory cow). On the
righthand side, there's a week-at-a-glance
grid with two generously-sized write-in
columns, one for Mom's schedule, one for the
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Book space for important
desk planner
features
phone numbers from doctors to school contacts
to restaurants. Then there are tear-out
grocery and to-do lists, and some extra pages
for scribbling down important and/or
inconsequential things. And stickers! Put
them on special dates, or perhaps use them to
lavishly decorate your tax return. After all,
Moms need to have fun too."

Fake Out
Richie Adubato--one of basketball's most
colorful characters and
storytellers--chronicles his life in the
game, from New Jersey high schools to head
coach in both the NBA and the WNBA.

Coaching Soccer For Dummies
This comprehensive new volume in the
Encyclopaedia of SportsMedicine series,
published under the auspices of the
InternationalOlympic Committee, delivers an
up-to-date, state of the artpresentation of
the medical conditions that athletes may
sufferfrom during training and competition.
Presented in a clear style and format, The
Olympic Textbookof Medicine in Sport, covers
not only the basic approach totraining,
monitoring training and the clinical
implications ofexcessive training, but also
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Medical conditions in athletes
withdisabilities, genetics and exercise and
emergency sports medicineare also uniquely
examined. The Olympic Textbook of Medicine in
Sport draws on theexpertise of an
international collection of contributors who
arerecognized as leaders in their respective
fields. The systematic approach followed in
the book will make itinvaluable to all
medical doctors and other health personnel
whoserve athletes and sports teams. Sports
practitioners are providedwith a clinical
approach to the prevention, diagnosis and
treatmentof common and less common medical
problems encountered by athletes.This volume
should be kept close at hand for
frequentconsultation.

Mom's Family Desk Planner
Large Size 8.5'' x 11'' x 111 Pages Unlined
Sketchbook White Paper Blank Journal with
Black Cover Cute Gifts Baby and Family Avoid
the hassle of building your own
Notebook/Journal with unlined and Blank
Pages. Paper: Good quality white paper.
Cover: High Quality Matte Soft Cover Perfect
size to carry over everywhere.

Busy Raising Ballers
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Funny mandalas coloring book gift for your
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lovely family 8.5"x11" 100 pages with 50
Unique Mandalas Fun, easy, and relaxing
coloring pages Great gift ideas for family
and friends on any occasion. Order today!

Busy Raising Ballers Soccer And
Baseball Mandala Coloring Book
Atlanta magazine’s editorial mission is to
engage our community through provocative
writing, authoritative reporting, and
superlative design that illuminate the
people, the issues, the trends, and the
events that define our city. The magazine
informs, challenges, and entertains our
readers each month while helping them make
intelligent choices, not only about what they
do and where they go, but what they think
about matters of importance to the community
and the region. Atlanta magazine’s editorial
mission is to engage our community through
provocative writing, authoritative reporting,
and superlative design that illuminate the
people, the issues, the trends, and the
events that define our city. The magazine
informs, challenges, and entertains our
readers each month while helping them make
intelligent choices, not only about what they
do and where they go, but what they think
about matters of importance to the community
and the region.
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The first collection of lists from the
popular "Top Ten List" segment on CBS's Late
Show with David Letterman ranges from the
topical to the trivial to the truly absurd.
500,000 first printing. $500,000 ad/promo.

Power Play: Sport, the Media and
Popular Culture
At the expense of the giant, brave, smart
Molly seeks and finds fortune for herself and
her two timid sisters.

The Lefse and Lutefisk Belt
I steal bases for a living. Now watch me
steal her v-card.I'll take it all, over and
over, and she'll beg me not to stop.You don't
get in the batting cage with me and expect to
leave unscathed.The minute Terra Harmon
walked back into my life, I'm hard for
her.She's always had that effect on me.She's
sweet, she's innocent, and she's my best
friend's little sister.She thinks she's going
to take over our pro-league baseball team,
but she's going to be so busy trying to keep
her virginity intact. She won't have time to
deal with anything but the tip of my bat.One
mistake, and I'll slide into first.One little
slip-up, and I'm going deep. Balls deep.She
wants to save herself for marriage?She's in
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In the Bubble
David Letterman's Book of Top Ten Lists
and Zesty Lo-cal Chicken Recipes
Emerging Technology Applications to
Promote Physical Activity and Health
So you’re thinking about volunteering to
coach youth basketball? Great! You’re in for
a fun, rewarding experience. Whether you’re
new to the sport and looking for some
guidance or you’re a seasoned coach hunting
for some fresh tips, Coaching Basketball For
Dummies will help you command the court with
confidence. Each friendly chapter is packed
with expert advice on teaching the basics of
basketball—from dribbling and shooting to
rebounding and defending—and guiding your
kids to a fun-filled, stress-free season. You
get a crash course in the rules and
regulations of the game, as well as clear
explanations of what all those lines,
circles, and half-circle markings mean on the
court. You’ll assign team positions, run
great practices, and work with both beginning
and intermediate players of different age
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effectively during a game. This book will
also help you discover how to: Develop your
coaching philosophy Understand your league’s
rules Conduct a preseason parents’
meeting—crucial for opening the lines of
communication Teach offensive and defensive
strategies Keep your kids healthy and injuryfree Encourage good sportsmanship Make
critical half-time adjustments during a game
Help struggling players Address discipline
problems and handle difficult parents Coach
an All-Star or Travel team Complete with
numerous offensive and defensive drills and
tips for helping your kids relax before a
game, Coaching Basketball For Dummies is the
fun and easy way to get the score on this
worthwhile endeavor!

Busy Raising Ballers and Ballerinas
Funny mandalas coloring book gift for your
lovely family 8.5"x11" 100 pages with 50
Unique Mandalas Fun, easy, and relaxing
coloring pages Great gift ideas for family
and friends on any occasion. Order today!
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